National Public Safety Telecommunicator Week

Whereas, Public Safety Telecommunicator Week honors the dedicated
individuals who serve as the lifeline between the community
and emergency responders, ensuring timely and effective
response to all emergencies; and

Whereas, 911 dispatchers play a crucial role in public safety, providing
vital communication and coordination services that are
essential for the well-being of our community; and

Whereas, these unsung heroes demonstrate dedication,
professionalism, and resilience in their roles, often working
long hours under high-pressure situations to ensure the
safety and security of our residents; and

Whereas, it is important to recognize and express appreciation for the
invaluable contributions of 911 dispatchers, who serve as the
first point of contact during emergencies and play a pivotal
role in coordinating response efforts and saving lives;

Now, therefore, be it resolved that the Buncombe County Board of
Commissioners does hereby proclaim the week of April 14 - 20t,

2024 to be National Public Safety Telecommunicator Week in honor of
the dedicated individuals whose diligence and professionalism keep our
county and community members safe. We extend our deepest
gratitude to all 911 dispatchers for their unwavering commitment to
public service and their indispensable contributions to the safety and
well-being of our community.
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